
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 1/17/2013 7:37:04 AM 
To: Pete, Aaron (aaron.pete@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Today 

Aaron 

It will be best for us (Jane Yura and me) if the meeting today could be in the 130-3 window. 
Jane and julie have a 3-4 conference call. 

Good luck finding time! Let me know. 
Thanks Aaron. 

Laura 
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